
        

 

 
June 17, 2010 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of Qwest Corporation’s Petition for Arbitration and Approval of Interconnection 

Agreement with North County Communications of Washington 
 Docket UT-093035 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 

Please find enclosed find the original and 4 copies of the “Responsive Testimony of Todd Lesser.”  An 
electronic copy is being provided by email. 
 
Very truly yours, 

McNamer and Company 
 

 s/Anthony McNamer/ 
 

Anthony McNamer 


